The Women’s Faculty Club
Member’s Update — July 18, 2016

e \We hope to see you soon -
The Dining Room and Hotel have both reopened

e Construction with all its challenges has begun!

We are very excited about the changes to the Club

New ADA pathway in the Front Garden will make
the Club far more accessible

e Dining Deck will be closed throughout construction
e Summer Seasonal Menu is attached

e Save the Date — Tuesday, September 13, 2016
First “Arts in the Afternoon” Program of the Fall




